
Nov. 4th - Club Meeting - Wine & Cheese

Nov. 12th through 14th
CSC Fall Conference

Boone, NC

Nov. 17th - Mini-Social - Hwy 9 FATZ
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JOY'S JOURNAL

As this installment is being written, October is exiting with our first real "Cold Snap" of
the season, causing me great anticipation that Ski Season is almost upon us. We had a
very interesting and informative program at the October meeting, a super outing to
Hickory Knob this month, and a ton of fun "roasting" Herb at the Mini-social (including
another rendition of "Herb's March"). We wish Herb and Dagmar well on their
adventure to Aspen this winter, and I hope they know just how much they will be missed.

Our November meeting will be our annual "Wine and Cheese" social to kick off the new
ski season ( All of us will drink wine and eat cheese - Alison will "whine" and eat cheese).
Also, if you want to participate in Roan Mountain weekend, our Trip to Park City, or any
of the Crescent Value Ski weekends (also, the same as race weekends), November will
probably be your LAST CHANCE to sign-up. Roan Mountain and Park City are almost
full, and the deadlines for Crescent weekends are just about NOW!!!

Don't forget, the Mini-social is at Fatz on highway 9 at Boiling Springs on the 17 th.
Those going to the Crescent Fall Conference on November 12 and 13(and those
interested) need to get their information to me (Madam Pres.) immediately.

See ya in November.

JOY
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Program by Tim Corbin
The October meeting was a very informative program by our local sheriff’s

department regarding everything from home preservation while traveling to getting our
son’s to pull their darned pants up. As of now, I feel much better about my home than my
son’s waist line. Thanks, Conni for setting up the program.

The November meeting will be a great meeting unless the sheriff shows up. This
will be our annual wine and cheese tasting. I have appointed two experts to purchase and
prepare a sumptuous quantity of fine wines and smelly cheeses. Marci says she nose
cheeses and will seek out the best. Jeannie, the whine connoisseur, will begin acquiring her
favorites and some of those suggested by others. Feel free to call (587-6645) and
recommend your favorite, or even better just bring a bottle (or box) to the meeting.

We will also discuss the possibility of putting together a long weekend of golf in
Myrtle Beach this winter at some ridiculously low prices. We would be staying at the best
hotels and playing the best courses for less than $50/day. Come hear about this.

We hope to have Jim Cottrell of the French-Swiss Ski College speak to us in
December about ski techniques and some of their programs.

Just a reminder

The Ski Club will again this year be collecting toys for underprivileged
children at our December meeting. So bring a toy of any type to our
December meeting. The toys will be distributed to needy children
thorough the Department of Social Services. Every year our efforts are
greatly appreciated. What better way to celebrate the holidays than to
make the season brighter for a child.
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ROAN MOUNTAIN
WINTERFEST WEEKEND

Friday and Saturday, January 28-30
10 cabins reserved
First Come-first served basis

Reservations can be made by making a deposit for a
bedroom, a loft bed, a hide-a-bed, or a whole cabin.

PRICE REDUCTION
Whole cabin $175
Bedroom $85
Loft bed $30
Sofa bed $30

50% deposit will hold your place.

See Mike with your check.

Questions? Call 578-0618.
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Hickory Knob Weekend by Tim Corbin
The weekend was another success. The accommodations and buffet breakfast were

as good as ever. Our rooms were actually better this year. The food and service at Savannah
Lakes was great. The golf was great despite a little rain on Sunday. We played two man
captain’s choice against the Augusta Ski Club on Sunday. Dorman Brock and I played well
against their number one team and actually beat them. Jeannie and Debbie (alias Grandma)
our “A” Team played beautifully…. despite all of the assistance from their competition.

Thanks Del for organizing the golf. We all had a great time. Giving Augusta the
“Trash golf trophy” was brilliant. That should bring them back next year.



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

1999-2000
POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT JOY BOBO 433-0802
PAST PRESIDENT ALISON KIMBALL 814-5372 503-5900
VICE PRESIDENT TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
TREASURER SHELIA HAYNES 592-0047 576-1691
SECRETARY VILMA VOLL 574-1589
MEMBERSHIP TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
ADVERTISING PIETER GROOT 585-9173 582-6448
PUBLICITY MARIEL HUNKELER 864-322-7762
FUNDRAISING Have Your Name Here – Call Joy!!!
NEWSLETTER TAYLOR BOMAR 576-3776 574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS TIM CORBIN 587-6645
SOCIAL CHARLES DARLING 574-0376
DAY TRIPS THE BOBOs 433-0802
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT JULIE BUETTNER 583-1997
OVERNIGHT TRIPS MIKE ROGERS 578-0618
HOSPITALITY / GREETER MARGARET FINNESSEY 576-2359
RACING BRYAN BOBO 433-0802 433-8640
SCRAPBOOK MARCY CASSADY 585-1718 596-3140
SPECIAL EVENTS DOUG TINSLEY 579-1051

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304


